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January 27, 2009

Mr. Robert J. Ross, P.E.

Ross Engineering, Inc.

3325 S. University Dr., Suite 111
Davie, FL 33328

Dear Mr. Ross,

On behalf of The Hollywood Professional Fire Fighters, Local 1375 we want to
thank you for the outstanding service you provided us in our endeavor to rebuild our
Union Hall. Your firm provided us with quality, professional service in a timely manor.
With your guidance, we were able to efficiently deal with the multiple agencies required
to obtain permits and inspections.

We would be pleased to récommend you to any potential client. Please feel free
to use us as a referral wherever it might be helpful. Thank you again on behalf of our
members.

Sincerely,

fomdl R Zod

Russell R. Chard
President



